
This burial ground is a sanctuary for wildlife. Because of
changes in the countryside, wildflower meadows are now rare
in Cambridgeshire, and churchyards and cemeteries are some
of the last remnants of this kind of habitat.

Wildlife Sanctuary

This burial ground is looked after in a way that is sympathetic to conservation. So you will

see parts of the grassland left uncut at certain times of the year to allow the plants to flower

and seed. The grass is then cut and raked off.

For information on conservation in churchyards please contact the Wildlife Trust for

Bedfordshire, Cambridgeshire and Northamptonshire on 01954 713500.
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Please respect our efforts to conserve wildlife

https://www.google.com/search?q=wildlifetrust+bcn+great+fen+address&client=safari&sca_esv=598529675&rls=en&ei=JAGlZavwLN_WhbIPw6SJkA0&ved=0ahUKEwirksulkN-DAxVfa0EAHUNSAtIQ4dUDCA8&uact=5&oq=wildlifetrust+bcn+great+fen+address&gs_lp=Egxnd3Mtd2l6LXNlcnAiI3dpbGRsaWZldHJ1c3QgYmNuIGdyZWF0IGZlbiBhZGRyZXNzMgcQIRgKGKABMgcQIRgKGKABSOkqUP0LWMIocAF4AZABAJgBvwGgAfQOqgEDOC45uAEDyAEA-AEBwgIKEAAYRxjWBBiwA8ICBhAAGBYYHsICCxAAGIAEGIoFGIYD4gMEGAAgQYgGAZAGCA&sclient=gws-wiz-serp#



